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Ross Mfg Price Increase 
 

Effective June 16, 2025, Ross Mfg will be instituting a price increase on all our 

ventilation products.   

 

Ross’ last price change was in 2021.  While manufacturing costs have continued to 

rise since then, we have absorbed as much of these costs as we possibly can and 

must now pass along the increase to our valued customers.  The most recent price 

increases are due to costs incurred due to the tariffs affecting our suppliers and 

manufacturers.  Although Ross sources our goods domestically the continuing 

tariffs are affecting all prices. 

 

We will be having a 5% across the board price increase, see the attached.   

 

Please notify your contractors and builders of this impending price increase.  We 

are giving 60 days’ notice to allow time for you to notify these customers.  If you 

have any questions or are wanting to place an order, please contact:  

Kevin Marshall 682/209-8819 (DFW/E&W TX) 

Scott Murphy, 832/250-9673 (Houston/Beaumont) 

Jackson Polston (Austin/MidTex) 

Ephraim Marshall, 214/427-7911 (OK)  

Scott Polston, 832/247-0601 (SA/Valley)  

 

We thank you for your understanding and continued support! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Polston 

President 
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